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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –January 18, 2017
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, January 18, 2017. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Elizabeth Atcher, Michelle Buehler, Alison Langley, Mary Richardson, Dan Mahon, Michelle Russell, Autumn Jones, Josh Cowley, and Darla Daniel. David Bollinger and Rachel Johnson were absent.
ORDER # 17-018- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Autumn Jones to adopt the agenda for the January meeting. 
ORDER # 17-019- APPROVAL OF THE NOVEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Mary Richardson and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the minutes of the November meeting.
ORDER # 17-020– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the November and December bingo and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Autumn Jones to approve the November and December bingo and NHHS financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Michelle Smith and Donna Thomas were present at the meeting. 
ORDER #17-021-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE NOVEMBER MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Autumn Jones and seconded by Mary Richardson to approve the 2nd reading of the November  meeting minutes.
CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT-Scheduling of the 2017-2018 school year has begun. Every student has the opportunity to talk with a counselor/teacher to discuss classes/courses for next year. 
Assessment-ACT prep courses are offered to students after school. There is a Saturday session on Saturday, January 28. Schoolwide ACT will be in March. EOC exams begin soon.
ORDER #17-22-APPROVAL TO ADD STLP AND DRAMA CLUBS TO THE BINGO DISTRIBUTION LIST-Michelle Smith, STLP Sponsor, and Donna Thomas, Drama Club Sponsor, addressed the council to request their clubs be added to the bingo distro list. Both sponsors explained that bingo money would help offset their clubs expenses for state competition and performances. The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Alison Langley to approve adding STLP and Drama Clubs to the bingo distribution list
INFORMATION ITEMS: 
· Student accident report and new hire/vacancies list was included in the packets for council review.

· Council members received the 2015-2016 School Report Card Summary.

· Council members received an electronic copy of the CSIP on December 12, 2016. Council members unanimously approved the updated CSIP.

· SBDM policies need updated. All members will receive a copy of the policies and will begin updating next month.  

.

NEW BUSINESS: 

No new business was discussed at the January meeting.
ORDER # 17-023-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Mary Richardson and seconded by Michelle Buehler to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

